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22nd May 1928.

Dear Madam,

Bedford College has learnt with much pleasure
that you have accepted the invitation sent through the
. League of Red Cross Societies to lecture to the International
Students at the Summer School to be held at Bedford College
this summer, and as Principal of that College I desire to
offer you a very hearty welcomez

e appreciate how much we are to be congratulated
on having secured your help. It 1s delightful to be able to
offer the students opportunities of learning from such wide
experience about the "Principles of Teaching applied to

Health Education."

Yours truly,

Prineipal.

Wises Jean. <. Browne,
Canadian Red Cross
410 Sherburne Street,
Toronto.



